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Folk High School, the 
Beacon of Democracy?
On 13-14 April 2026, we will seek the answer 
together at a Nordic conference in Stockholm.

The Nordic Folk High School Council has initiated 
a 2-year project to strengthen democracy. At 
eight folk high schools in four Nordic countries, 
teachers and students work together to find out 
what it takes for young people to want to, have 
the energy and be able to get involved in society. 
Take part in that work and contribute with your 
input. Can the folk high school suggest direction 
and offer the feeling of – wow, it's possible! We 
hope to be able to answer yes to that question 
13-14 April 2026, so...

SAVE THE DATE, NOW!
13-14 APRIL 2026


